Proclamation Request Form

Requests for the issuance of proclamations are governed by Council Policy (excerpted below). Requests must be received at least six (6) weeks in advance of the requested issuance date and may be emailed to the City Clerk at ClerksApprovalRequests@london.ca or mailed to City Hall, P.O. Box 5035 LONDON,

ON, N6A 4L9.

Request details

Name of Organization
TERRY FOX RUN LONDON
Date Proclamation Required
SEPTEMBER 12-19, 2022
Proclamation Name
TERRY FOX WEEK
Proclamation Type (day, week or month)
WEEK
Category (public awareness campaigns), (charitable fundraising campaigns), (arts and cultural celebrations)
CHARITABLE FUNDRAISING
Requester Name
PEGGY ANNE ENDEAN
Requester Telephone Number
Requester Email Address
terryfoxrunlondonae hotmail.com
Requester Address
LONDON ON N5X 4R5
Provide details of your Organization's Connection to London
TERRY FOX RAN THROUGH LONDON ON HIB
MARATHON OF HOPE IN 1980, WAS CELERATED AT VICTORIA PAI
Required Supporting Documents Detail information on the Organization Detail information on the Event
Confirmation of authorization from the Organization to submit the request
The undersigned confirms that I am the Official Representative of the Organization requesting the Proclamation and that by signing this Application, I acknowledge and agree that my organization complies with all City of London's Policies and By-laws.
Leggy anne Indean June 15, 2022 Signature 1

NOTICE OF COLLECTION OF PERSONAL INFORMATION

Personal information collected on this form is collected under the authority of the *Municipal Act, 2001, S.O. 2001, c. 25* and may also be used for purposes related to the Issuance of Proclamations Policy and Proclamation Request Form. Questions about this collection should be addressed to the City Clerk, 3rd floor, City Hall, 300 Dufferin Ave., London, ON N6A 4L9. Tel: 519-661-2489, ext. 4937.



June 15, 2022

Mayor Ed Holder City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6B 1Z2

Dear Mayor Holder:

Terry Fox, as you know, is a Canadian hero who is immediately recognizable by his unique silhouette running on the roads of eastern Canada, but just as much for his humanity. He is someone who embodies all that we can aspire to be and led us on this path of fundraising for cancer research to eradicate cancer, 42 years ago. His empathy especially for children impassioned him on his unstoppable journey that we continue in his name.

As we gather for the annual Terry Fox Run this year on Sunday September 18th and with Terry's dedication to this cause in mind, we would like to ask that the week of September 12-18th be proclaimed Terry Fox Week in the City of London. Our flag will be flying at City Hall that week and we would be most thankful if we can dedicate this week before the Run, to Terry himself.

With much appreciation,

Kim Smith

Community Events Coordinator

The Terry Fox Foundation

C Peggy Anne Endean, Terry Fox Run London Organizer